
Welcome to  

Maple Grove Mennonite Church 
August 7, 2016 

   9:30 AM    Sunday School 

                10:30 AM   Worship Service 
Nursery care is provided during SS and the worship service for infants through age 3  

Prelude                    Worship Team 

Call to Worship           Sarah Yoder 

Worship in Song     Worship Team 

Visitors & Church Announcements   

Prayer & Offering 

Mission Moment      Calvary Chapel Youth      Wes Weese 

Lot Service for Elder   Jason Yoder & Ray Yoder       Herb Zook 

Memory Verse           Herb Zook 

Sharing & Prayer  

Scripture Reading      Psalm 33:12-22 

Sermon                        “Waiting in Hope”        Herb Zook 

Response Song 

Final Blessing 

Sending Song  

There will be a fellowship meal following the service today.  All 

are welcome to stay for this time of food and fellowship.  

Tonight: Ultimate Frisbee here at 7:00  

July 31, 2016 

Offering 

$4,433.20 
Missions 

$1,173.00 
Attendance 

SS:76 WS:106 

 

Next Week’s Text: Isaiah 5:1-7 

 

This Week: 

Monday, Aug. 8, 7:00 PM - Worship Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, Aug. 10, 6:00 PM - Vacation Bible School 

Thurs., Aug. 11, 6:30-9:30 AM – Community Pancake Breakfast 

Fri-Sat. Aug. 12-13 – Ruth Geisinger/Josh Good Set-up, Rehearsal, 

Rehearsal Dinner & Wedding 

 

Looking Ahead:  

August 14 - Dustin Peachey Sharing Summer Experience 

August 21 - Back-to-School Sunday 

August 24 - Annual Church Business Meeting 

August 28 - Commissioning for Church Offices 

August 28 - Elder Installation 

September 4 - Wear-Your-Work-Clothes-to-Church Sunday 

September 11 - Randy French/Dry Bones here in PM 

September 20 - Group to MCC in Ephrata 

 

Prayer Concerns: 

 Our two church families to be praying for this week: Clemente, 

Celeste, Annalee & Alfred Lodiong and Don, Sandy, Kendra & 

Garrett Peachey 

 Gwen Kauffman and Sarah Glick had hospital stays this past 

week. Keep them in your prayers as they continue to recover. 

 Ruth Geisinger and Josh Good are getting married next 

Saturday. Keep them and the families in your prayers. 

 Our congregational meeting is coming up on Wednesday, 

August 24th. There are a number of items on the agenda. Keep 

that meeting as part of your prayer time.  

 

Praise Notes: 

 This past weekend was the Belleville Fireman’s Festival. Give 

thanks to God for all the volunteers that serve us in this way. 

 Give thanks for Ray Yoder and Jason Yoder and their 

willingness to give themselves to God’s leading in their lives via 

the lot. Also, give thanks to God for moving in our midst again 

today. 

 We have a number of opportunities to serve others this week 

with VBS, Pancakes, Meals on Wheels and Backyard Club. 



Praise God for the energy and resources we have that can be used 

to serve and glorify God. 

 

2016 YEAR OF THE BIBLE 

This Week’s Memory Verse: Psalm 27:1 

The Lord is the light of my salvation – whom shall I fear?  The Lord 

is the stronghold of my life – of whom shall I be afraid? 

 

Trivia Question: Who personally baptized more people, Jesus or 

John the Baptist? 

 

Answer to Last Week’s Question: 30 pieces of silver 

 

Starting in the fall quarter (Sept. – Nov.) the Primary Department is 

looking for volunteers to take turns teaching the children as an entire 

group. You can do this individually, as a couple or as a few people 

working together. While most Sundays should be a Bible story, I am 

also open to using the time to do a service-type project or talking 

about ways God is at work in the world today. There will be a sign-

up sheet on the bulletin board in the Primary Department. Please list 

your name(s) beside the date(s) you are volunteering for and what 

you plan to do. I hope people of all ages will participate so it can be 

a multi-generational experience. If you have questions about this, 

contact Nancy Kauffman.   

35 pool noodles are needed for the VBS carnival night.  Contact 

Amber Penepacker by August 13, if you would like to donate some.  

Maple Grove’s day to contribute soup and baked goods to Backyard 

Club will be next Sunday, August 14.  There are soup containers in 

the foyer and remember to mark all food “Backyard Club”. 

 

Maple Grove will be responsible for Meals on Wheels on August 9 

& 11 and August 16 &18. 

 

New to the Bulletin Board 

 August Backyard Club News 

 Poster for Back-to-School Party at Rec Park 

 

    This Week Next Week 

Nursery - SS Krissy Bonson & Jane 

Yoder 

Rhoda Campbell & Sarah 

Yoder 

Nursery - Worship Pearl Stanbrough Pearl Stanbrough 

Sound Technician Kurt Rheam Matt Kauffman 

Greeters Chuck & Esther Hartzler Jim & Rhoda Campbell 

Ministerial Team  

Greeters 

Foyer: Kurt Rheam 

South Door: Jane Yoder 

Foyer: Sandy Tussey 

South Door: Nate Kauffman 

 

Pastor          Alan Kauffman    M-T-W-F    8:00am-Noon 

Associate Pastor    Herb Zook      Th            8:00am-Noon 

Ministers        All members of the church 

 

Maple Grove Mennonite Church 

PO Box 955, 115 Maple Grove Road 

Belleville, PA 17004 

 Phone: (717) 935-2513 

Email: mgmcbe@embarqmail.com 

Website: www.maplegrovemc.org  

 

“Gathered to know Jesus, sent to make Jesus known” 

 

mailto:mgmcbe@embarqmail.com
http://www.maplegrovemc.org/

